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January 12, 2013 
 
Ms. Sharon S. Schellin 
Secretary, Zoning Commission 
Office of Zoning 
One Judiciary Square 
441 Fourth Street, NW, Suite 210S 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Re: Z.C. Case No. 10-03A Parcel Seven Associates, LLC - Two-Year PUD Time Extension @ 
Square 912 
 
Dear Ms. Schellin, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on January 10, 2013, our eight mem-
ber Advisory Neighborhood Commission voted 8-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a 
quorum) to support the request (Z.C. #10-03A) for a two-year extension for the Planned Unit 
Development for H Street Connection site. 
 
Please accept this very late filing. 
 
On behalf of the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 
Chair 
 
 

                                            
1 Our meetings are announced on ANC6A-announce@yahoogroups.com, ANC-6A@yahoogroups.com, the 6A website at 
www.ANC6A.org, and through advertisements in the Hill Rag. 


